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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Texas Tech’s Soil Judging Team takes first place at Kingsville regional contest
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Texas Tech’s Soil Judging Team won first place overall at the Regional Soil Judging Contest this month at Texas A&M-Kingsville. The Red Raiders also took first in team judging, and were led by three high placing individual performances. Jennifer Romero, (above) a junior from El Paso, won first, while David Brockman, junior from Newcastle, took second. Trey Roach, junior from Keller, placed fifth.  more »
First Time; Texas Tech welcomes National Block & Bridle Convention to Lubbock
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A major agriculture convention normally hosted in the U.S Midwest came to West Texas this month. Texas Tech’s Block and Bridle Club hosted the 95th Annual Block and Bridle Convention, “Stand for the Brand,” Oct. 23-25 at the Overton Hotel and Conference Center and on the Texas Tech campus. This is the first time for the convention to be held in West Texas.  more »
 
AG COUNCIL 360

Dakotah Watson: September 2014 Aggie of the Month
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Dakotah Watson, a junior agricultural education major within Texas Tech’s Department of Agricultural Education and Communications was selected as the ‘Aggie of the Month’ during the September student Agricultural Council meeting. The Ralls native represents Collegiate FFA. He plans to become an agriculture teacher. more »
SNAPSHOT
GALLERY: 53rd Annual Homecoming Breakfast highlights annual celebration
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Friends and colleagues from across the Texas Tech campus were on hand Oct. 18 for CASNR’s 53rd Annual Homecoming Breakfast. Held in the newly renovated Red Raider Ballroom, the Saturday morning event drew more than 250 participants. Later that Texas Tech won 34-21 over Kansas . more ».
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships and much more. 
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to our success. 

UPCOMING 

87th Annual Pig Roast 

       November 13, 2014

       Lubbock Memorial Civic Center

	

	
	Texas Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources announced on Oct. 22 the establishment of the Senator Robert Duncan Texas Legislative Internship Endowed Scholarship. Created by the Tech agricultural economics alumnus and newly appointed Chancellor of the Texas Tech University System, funds generated by the endowment will be used to give scholarships to students participating in the long-running CASNR government internship program. Specifically, recipients of this scholarship will intern for Texas’ 28th Senatorial District.  more »
Dan and Linda Taylor receive TALL South Plains Agricultural  Leadership Award
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Longtime supporters of Texas Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources Dan and Linda Taylor have been selected to receive the Texas Agricultural Lifetime Leadership (TALL) Alumni Association South Plains Agriculture Leadership Award. The honor was presented to the couple during a special program on Oct. 14 at the Bayer Museum of Agriculture in Lubbock.  more »
Analysis: Gauging recent Chinese policy changes on U.S., China cotton markets
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Recent Chinese policy changes, along with overall reductions in Chinese stocks, could have major impacts on U.S. cotton farm prices, according to a study led by Texas Tech University agricultural researchers. However, their impacts on the U.S. cotton exports will be negligible. While imports by China decline, U.S. exports will be diverted to other textile producing countries, albeit at a lower price.  more »
Texas Tech’s Therapeutic Riding Center receives Gypsy Vanner Horse
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The Texas Tech Therapeutic Riding Center (TTRC) was awarded a Gypsy Vanner horse through a Facebook contest this summer. After more than two months in Lubbock, the horse – which riders chose to name Gypsy – is already impacting the program and its members. Gypsy was donated to TTRC by the Gypsy Gift Organization through LexLin Gypsy Ranch.  more »
National Honor; AFS’s Rathmann wins NARRU Young Educator Award
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Outstanding teaching in and out of the classroom has landed Ryan Rathmann, an assistant professor within Texas Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences, the Non-Land-Grant Agricultural and Renewable Resources Universities’ (NARRU) Distinguished Young Educator Award, university officials announced earlier this month.  more »
Texas Tech’s Department of Landscape Architecture recruits Sohyun Park
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Sohyun Park has been named an assistant professor in Texas Tech University’s Department of Landscape Architecture, according to officials with the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources. She officially stepped into her new teaching and research post on Sept. 1. Park is particularly interested in the application of landscape ecology to urban and regional planning.
 CASNR announces start of new ‘Womble Pre-Law Endowed Scholarship[image: image12.jpg]Yoo



’
CASNR announces the creation of a new Womble Pre-Law Endowed Scholarship. Created by the Dr. Bob and Jean Smith Foundation of Dallas, funds generated by the endowment will be used to assist CASNR students that are interested in going to law school. The scholarship was established in honor of Bill Womble in appreciation for his loyal, dedicated and continuous service as legal counsel.  more »
Texas Tech enrollment shatters previous numbers; CASNR contributes 1,958
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Texas Tech University officials report record enrollment figures for the sixth-straight year as 35,134 students are in fall classes. Meanwhile, CASNR continued its record-setting student enrollment pace, maintaining last year’s standout numbers with 1,958 students. “This is a positive trend,” said CASNR Dean Michael Galyean. “Our success is a team effort between faculty, staff and administration.”  more »
Noted equestrian instructor, manager Kelly Riccitelli joins Texas Tech’s AFS
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Kelly Riccitelli has been named an associate professor of practice (equine science) in Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences. She stepped into her new teaching post on Sept. 1. The California native will work closely with the coaches of the Equestrian Team, Ranch Horse Team and Rodeo Teams to develop a strong connection between all users of Tech’s Equestrian Center.  more »
Texas Tech’s NRM adds aquatic invasive species expert Matthew Barnes
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Matthew Barnes, an expert in aquatic invasive species, has been named an assistant professor in Texas Tech University’s Department of Natural Resources Management, according to officials within the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources. He officially stepped into his new teaching and research post on Sept. 1.  more »
Katie Rothlisberger-Lewis joins Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science
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An experienced soil scientist has been named an assistant professor in Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science. Katie Rothlisberger-Lewis stepped into her new research post on Sept. 1. She will have joint appointment with Texas A&M Agrilife Research at Lubbock. Her research is focusing on develop more efficient fertilizer practices, while enhancing soil quality.  more »
Sustainable goat production combats iron deficiency in African village
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While sitting in two different seminars about five or six years ago, Mark Miller began to wonder if a big problem throughout parts of Africa couldn’t have a fairly simple solution. The seminars dealt with iron deficiency in women and children, which prevented them from generating healthy blood to fight off diseases such as malaria.  more »
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